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Addendum #1 
RFP #47-24, Fleet Process Study 

June 6, 2024  
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following addendum serves to provide clarification and to 
answer the questions received on RFP 47-24, Fleet Process Study.  
 
Question 1:  At the bottom of page 16 in paragraph 3, the proposal states, "Companies responding 
to this RFP will explain their experience with inspections and construction management services 
in RESPONSE ELEMENTS, Tab 2 - Demonstrated Experience of Company and Project 
Personnel."  Can you please clarify whether the city wants to see experience in inspections and 
construction management or organizational and best practice analysis? 
Answer to Question 1:  This was an error when finalizing the solicitation.  Inspection and 
construction management is not part of this solicitation.  The City is seeking an 
experienced consultant to perform an organizational and best practice analysis. 
 
 
 
 
End of Questions and Answers  
 
 
End of Addenda 
 


